
Gaela Jordan

Please note: New schedule for our Support Workers

Starting September 30th 2024, the Crisis and Support workers
will only be available for appointments in the morning and

walk-ins will take place in the afternoon.

Key Changes:

Personalized Scheduling: You can now choose
appointment times that best fit your schedule.
User-Friendly System: Access our new booking platform
through our website or by using one of the links below.

https://calendly.com/gaela-mvula-crcrr/individual-meeting
https://calendly.com/jordan-konan-crcrr


